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25. (20-0200) Recommendation to 

authorize City Manager, or designee, to 

execute all documents necessary to amend 

existing contracts with seven firms, for as-

needed professional and technical services 

related to system analysis, system 

development, system implementation, 

project management, and technical support 

for information technology projects and 

systems, to extend the terms of the 

contracts an additional four months to July 

22, 2020.  (Citywide)

Dave Shukla dave.shukla

@gmail.com

It would be helpful to have an update to Council from 

Staff on the progress of the existing contract work, and 

current needs assessment, as the TI department awards 

the new contracts later this year. Will the presentation to 

council - on the new contracts as well as these here 

being extended for continuity of services - be within the 

next six months? 

It would be very helpful for the public to have an update 

on the progress of this body of contract work: The new 

Civic Center Data Center, the new service management 

system for the city, updates to the Utility Customer 

Information System, the status of the new Advanced 

Metering systems for Water and Energy, the status of 

the land management and revenue systems upgrades, 

and continued support for DataLB.

Please note these concerns during and after completion 

of these amended contracts - I look forward to more 

information by August

3/10/2020
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